
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 24 26TH MARCH 2021 

Friday 26th March 2021 
 
I have put a few dates in this week’s diary, they 
are all of course subject to restrictions being lifted 
and staying lifted. We look forward to catching up 
with you at the parent consultations in early May. 
This will be a chance for us to chat about any gaps 
we’ve identified in the children’s learning and set 
targets for next term. This is nothing to worry 
about as, I’m sure you’ll appreciate, there will be 
gaps after lockdown. We will focus on these gaps 
in the Summer Term. 
 
A conversation overheard this week while working  
on a maths challenge in the playground: 
Child 1: ‘We are so lucky to live here’. 
Child 2: ‘Why?’ 
Child 1: ‘Well look around. It is nice and sunny and 
we get to work outside.’ 
Child 2: ‘So’? 
Child 1: ‘Imagine if we lived in a big city with all 
the noise and not being able to do this (being 
outside) because of lockdown’. 
Child 2: ‘Yeah, but at least you can walk to the 
football stadium!’ 
 
Isn’t it wonderful that children can express 
preference and reason about their surroundings 
already —brilliant stuff! 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

  Reminders & Thank yous:  
 

Red Nose Day raised £50.50 thank you! 
 
Inappropriate footwear for PE.  
We counted 6 children in Puffins class  
without PE shoes. Please can you make 
sure that they have PE shoes each Mon/Weds/Fri. Well 
done Choughs class who all had PE shoes this week. 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Parent Consultations 

Tues 4th May—Fri 14th May 

These will be held via Microsoft Teams (like last 

time) but spread over two weeks.  

 

Easter Holidays 

Fri 2nd April - Sun 18th April. Last day of Spring 
term is Thurs 1st April. This day has an early finish. 
Please can we ask for A-L surnames to be picked 
up at 1.25pm and M-Z surnames 1.35pm. Many 
thanks. 
 

Looking ahead 
Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June—May half term 
 

June—Minack Trip Dr Doolittle 

Date to be confirmed. 
 

Mon 28th-Wed 30th June —Puffins Class Heatree 

Activities Centre Residential  Trip 

A letter will follow as soon as we can confirm this 

can go ahead. 
 

Tues 6th July—Year 6—Humphry Davy Taster Day 

 School Lunches 
 
School lunches (Year 3, 4, 5 & 6) must be paid for 
on a daily or weekly basis. You are welcome to 
pay by: 
 

 Cash (in a named envelope)  

 Cheque (made payable to St Levan  
 Primary School) 

 Bank Transfer (please use LUNCH followed 
by your child’s surname as the  

 reference):   
 NatWest Bank 
 Sort Code: 60-21-37 
 Account No: 56592906  
  
It is important that dinners are paid for regularly 
otherwise it has considerable impact on the 
school budget.    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Conversation Topic: 
 

Would you rather live in the 

town or the country? Why?  

 

 

 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Florrie Puffins  

For brilliant dedication to your learning in all subjects! 

Oscar Choughs 

For taking ownership of your learning—you have listened and responded to feedback of your own 

volition—an admirable attitude! 


